
Allotment Update 6th April 2020 
 

Thanks to all who adopted the guidelines we issued last week and used and 
accessed the allotments responsibly. 
 
Upper Plots Gate 
Having padlocked the farm entrance to the upper plots to ensure we comply 
with the Farms lockdown we had problems yesterday with the East ferry gate 
entry lock on Sunday. We resolved the issue and it is back in working order.  
However, please be aware and do not force the lock. If you have a problem, 
please contact me or another officer asap. An emergency contact number is 
posted on all notice boards. 
 
Fires and BBQS 
As this is a respiratory virus, it is very important that we do not aggravate in 
situation. Therefore, until further notice fires and BBQs are not allowed on 
both the upper and lower plots. 
If a fellow plot holder starts a fire, please request it be put out immediately. 
We must all be aware that fires and BBQs could be reported by others and 
viewed as an abuse of the 'exercise" guidance we are currently enjoying and 
could put into conflict with authorities and spoil the access we currently enjoy. 
 
Helping others 
A number of plots are being tended by their plot holders under authorisation. 
It is important we help others and give them something to look forward to.  
If anyone is ‘shielded’ we ask they let us know so we can help in these strange 
times. 
 
Martyn Daniels 
Chair 


